
Morning Star Ministries Update January 2017 

Dear Friends, 

The end of November and December was a blessed time with lots of celebration. 

On November 30th we 

celebrated the first birthdays 

of our miracle twins Anand 

(joy) and Ashish (blessing). 

Shortly after they were born 

Anand developed liver 

problems which threatened 

his life, but after surgery, 

prayer and much tender care 

he pulled through and is now 

thriving. So much so, that 

now we are unable to tell the 

difference between him and his brother. 

It was lovely to have all our children back home for Christmas from their various study courses. The 

highlight of Christmas was the Nativity performed by our younger children on Christmas eve. We 

had between 150 and 200 in the church that night and all heard the good news of the birth of the 

one who came to save us from our sins. 

Then, on Christmas day we had an estimated 500 guests for our church service and lunch 

afterwards. Again, all heard the gospel. 

The children each 

received a winter outfit 

thanks to the generosity 

of some local doctors 

and their families, and a 

few days after Christmas 

we took our children and 

staff to a local restaurant 

for pizza thanks to a 

generous donor in 

England. 
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Health Issues 

Surjit…..is back in Hospital for treatment of a pressure sore, please pray he will soon 

be healed. 

 

 

 

Kulvir Ram (pictured with his wife and children) has 

localised cancer and has just completed his first cycle 

of chemotherapy. He will need at least two more cycles 

and then probably surgery. His chemo is being funded 

by a friend in England but we will require extra support 

for his surgery. If you feel this is something you could 

help with then please contact us. He and his family 

have all come to faith in Christ and will be baptised 

soon. 

 

Sanaz is five years old but due to some fitting episodes two years ago 

she has a mental development age of one and a half. Her parents 

brought her to us a few months ago and we took her for neurological 

tests, these show cerebral atrophy. Hopefully this is not progressive 

and therapy to stimulate her learning will help her make progress. So 

she has joined our infants’ class where we believe she will make 

steps forward. Her three sisters and brother have also joined our day 

school. Please pray that Sanaz will make good progress and her 

siblings will settle into school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

with love in Jesus’ name, 

 

All at Morning Star 


